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Press Release: 

“School Expansion Project Moves Hatfield Construction and family  

to The Woodlands” 

 

Hatfield Construction is pleased to announce the Cunae International School expansion project in The Woodlands. “The 
project consists of three out buildings to accommodate the schools growing enrollment, anticipated to cater to approximately 
140 students in the next school year; further expansion is planned for the following year to accommodate up to 210 
students”, said Mrs. Anji Price, Director/Owner of Cunae International School. 
 
The schools enlargement is reflective of the exponential growth of The Woodlands due to an increasing number of 

businesses moving to the area including ExxonMobil, the new Westin Hotel and Methodist Hospital, among many other 

restaurants and small businesses.  

Larry Hatfield has over 20 years of residential and commercial construction experience and had been a small business 

owner since 2004 in Michigan before starting the Cunae International School project.  “We chose Hatfield Construction 

because of our comfort with the Project Manager, as well as past building history and a genre that was congruent with our 

building style. I was looking for trust and fairness and I believe that is what I got”, said Ms. Price.  

 “We had a few meetings with the owner for the Cunae project and during this time we appreciated what The Woodlands 

has to offer our company and family”, said Larry Hatfield, president of Hatfield Construction. “My wife and I felt this would be 

a safe and all around great place to raise our family. We have now been calling The Woodlands home since June of 2014.” 

Hatfield Construction provides a full range of General Trades services utilizing a dedicated team of skilled trade workers in 

all industries from Health Care to Retail, including LEED Projects.  

 
 


